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Dear Sandra Todd Williams Academy Staff and Community,

It is my pleasure to announce that Mr. Donald Reynolds has been
selected as the school’s principal. Mr. Reynolds is a product of
Denver Public Schools who has leveraged his talents, skills, and
abilities toward ensuring that students are able to actualize their
greatest capacity.

Mr. Reynolds holds an engineering degree, MBA, and 1.D. Each, of
which, has grounded his unique instructional approach and

strengthened his commitment to our youngest learners through
understanding the impact of strong beginnings. Further, he is a ’
veteran DPS team member who has served as a senior team lead, [ '
dean, assistant principal and 2015-2016 DPS Teacher of the Year. b

Aside from these accolades, Donald’s passion for working with students is his most notable attribute. His
tenure in the field has resulted in the development of data driven instructional strategies specific to
students achieving optimal developmental outcomes. Mr. Reynolds values collaboration, innovation, and
fostering sustainable relationships within the school community. Lastly, his overarching vision duly aligns
with the DPS mission of “providing all students the opportunity to achieve knowledge and skills necessary
to become contributing citizens in our diverse society.”

I look forward to being a part of the incredible opportunities Mr. Reynolds will create for the school in
collaboration with the school’s staff and the community. Again, please join me in congratulating Mr.
Reynolds and celebrating a new journey for the school under his leadership.

Respectfully,

Dr. Bridgitt Mitchell, Director

Early Education Department
Denver Public Schools



